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March 21, 2023

To whom it may concern:

I am pleased to write in support of Peter Hartley, one of my students at Flagler College in St. Augustine, Florida.

Peter has taken two of my classes: Multimedia Production and Photojournalism. He did well in both classes. He is a skillful video editor and one of the most creative students I have had. He is particularly good at adding special effects to videos.

I am also Peter’s academic advisor. It’s clear to me that Peter takes pride in his work and is eager to learn new skills.

Peter works well with others, is self-motivated and communicates well. He also has a pleasant, easy-going personality.

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you need more information or have questions.

I have taught at Flagler College since September 2007. Before joining the college, I spent 24 years in newspapers as a staff writer and photographer. I have been a freelance journalist for more than a decade and have worked as a field producer for NBC.

Sincerely yours,
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Tracey Eaton
Associate Professor
Flagler College
74 King St.
St. Augustine, FL 32080

Email: teaton@flagler.edu
Mobile: 386-864-2235
Website: traceyeaton.com
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